
During a meeting with feminist organization officials of the Supreme Council
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim.. Emphasizes care to the martyrs’ families

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, chairman of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq emphasized the need to

take care of the families of martyrs especially Martyrs Popular Forces who responded the call

of Supreme Religious Authority and protected the project and sanctuaries.
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His Eminence during receiving officials of feminist organization of the Islamic Supreme Council

of Iraq at his office in Baghdad Saturday, 23.04.2016. He stressed the importance to understand

the nature of women\'s rights because rights are to be taken and not given, stressing the

importance of supporting legislation of laws for women, calling that women have a presence in

the cabinet reshuffle and independent bodies.


